Approved For Release 2005/12/05 : CIA-RDP82M00097R002600180007-8

26 October 1971

MEMORANDUM FOR CHAIRMAN, USIB

SUBJECT: Welcome to New FBI Representative to USIB

You may wish to welcome Mr. Edward S. Miller to his first Board meeting as the new FBI Representative to USIB. We have been advised that biographic information on Acting Assistant Director Miller is not available. Mr. William O. Cregar will continue as the FBI alternate and will represent the FBI at USIB in the absence of Mr. Miller.

Executive Secretary, USIB

25X1